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Early work for the final stage  
of work for Wallendbeen Bridge 
We thank you for your patience and understanding 
as we’ve built the stronger, safer, wider Wallendbeen 
Bridge. The first stage of work is now complete, with 
Abergeldie completing the construction of the bridge 
structure this month.

We are now preparing to start work on building the 
road approaches to connect Burley Griffin Way to the 
new bridge. The new road approaches will be built 
about 20 metres southwest of the existing crossing 

and involve realigning the intersections of Silo, North 
Jindalee, Morrisons Hill and Cemetery roads. 

Early work is due to start on Monday 31 March  
to establish the site ahead of the construction  
work that is expected to start in May. 

Work involves setting up fencing and  
removing vegetation and will be followed  
by construction of the approach roads.

Transport for NSW has built a new road over rail bridge on Burley Griffin Way at Wallendbeen



Transport for NSW acknowledges the 
Traditional Custodians of the lands and pays 
respect to Elders past and present.

Contact us
1300 679 842

southprojects@transport.nsw.gov.au

nswroads.work/wallendbeenbridge

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW

Interpreter service 
For languages other than English call 131 450

When and where we’ll be working

Early work is due to start on Monday 31 March and 
is expected to take about four weeks to complete. 
We’ll be working weekdays between 7am and 5pm, 
weather permitting.

We’ll share more information with the community 
once we have finalised the work program for the 
road approaches. 

The speed limit on North Jindalee and Morrison Hill 
roads will be reduced to 40 km/h within the work 
site. Road users are advised to expect delays of up 
to 10 minutes during work hours.

Thank you for your patience as we carry out this 
important work. 


